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Respected Generals Burhan and Daglo, 

respected Ambassador Al Walead Hassan Abdo Hassan,

with dread and horror I heard about the current eruption of violence in Sudan, in which the Rapid Support Forces and other armed representatives of the previous government of Omar Al-Bashir killed at least 35 unarmed civilians on 3rd of June alone, injured hundreds, and leaving a trail of devastation, rape and theft through Khartoum and other places in Sudan. 

This violence against unarmed civilians is under no means justifiable, and proofs that the Military Transition Council is unfit to govern a people who with great courage, determination and resilience are making it clear to the world that they want – and have the right to – chose their own government: a civilian and not a military one. The massive nonviolent protests since December 2018, the sit-ins in Khartoum and many other places since 6th April, and the general strike on 29./30. May 2019, should have made that sufficiently clear.

General Burhan, General Daglo, remember your humanity and do the only and most important and strong thing you can do for the people in Sudan: Stop the spiral of escalation which will lead to countless suffering, and will put you ultimately on trial for crimes against humanity. Call back your troops, and make way to a civilian government. 

Regards,

